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                                                                                Head teacher: Mrs Andrea English

                                                                  Deputy Head teachers: Mrs Helen Crawford

                                                                                                        Mr Martyn Tweddle     

9th September 2014











Dear Parent/Carer,

During the academic year could you please remember to phone school on the morning, and each and every morning, if your son/daughter is ill.   It is important that we keep attendance records up to date and avoid any misunderstandings.  We also need to know the pupil is safe.  Please note we cannot take attendance messages via text or email as the parent/carer must ring in. 

If your child needs to attend a medical appointment could you please provide the appropiate appointment card or medical letter for us to be able to authorise the absence.

Thank you very much for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Tweddle

DeputyHeadteacher
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